On June 26, 2006, Dr. Robinson requested the following information regarding Agenda Item G1 – Carl D. Perkins Federal Secondary Vocational & Technical Education Entitlement Grant: 

REQUEST:  Can these funds be used for marketing the program?

 

RESPONSE:   The answer is yes.  Grant funds can be used for marketing career (vocational) programs, however, it must be for recruiting middle school students, ninth grade students and contacting their parents for purposes of attracting the students to enroll in a Career Academy or a vocational program District-wide, i.e., Showcase of Schools.
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